3rd December 1990

Mrs.Cathwreése Pellicer
101, Oglethorpe Boulevard
SANT AUGUSTINE, Florida 32084

Thank you again for your nice hospitality.

My stay in Sant Augustine has been sdd but thanks to you and your
family, it has been at the same time a delightful experience. Thanks
to the great amability of all of you!

I found the pictures of dear X. that you'll like to have. I will mail
them &s goonaassoon as the copies are ready.

As I told you, the Mayor Beeson is arranging a Menorcan's Club and he
tries to come to the island, next ocotber. Please do joign them!

Best regards to the family. FU N DACIO

RUBIO



